
Market Announcement 
2 November 2018

 

2 November 2018 Market Announcement  1/1 
ASX Limited ASX Customer Service Centre 131 279  |  asx.com.au     
 

Greencross Limited (ASX: GXL) – Trading Halt 

Description 

The securities of Greencross Limited (‘GXL’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of GXL, pending 
it releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt 
until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Tuesday, 6 November 2018 or when the 
announcement is released to the market. 

Issued by 

Elvis Onyura 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
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2 November 2018 

 

Request for a trading halt 

Manager 

Company Announcements Office 

Australian Stock Exchange Limited 

Level 4, Exchange Centre 

20 Bridge Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE TO THE MARKET 

Pursuant to Listing Rule 17.1, Greencross Limited (GXL) requests that an immediate trading 

halt be granted by Australian Stock Exchange (ASX) with respect to its ordinary shares 

(ASX:GXL). 

The trading halt is requested as GXL is in discussions regarding a potential acquisition of 100% 

of the issued shares of the company. Owing to the state of negotiations, the precise timing of 

any announcement is uncertain, but GXL will keep the market informed as discussions 

progress. 

GXL requests that the trading halt stay in place until the commencement of trading on 

Tuesday 6 November 2018 or until GXL makes an earlier announcement. 

We are not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

 

Robert Wruck 

Head of Investor Relations 

 

Direct:  +61 2 8595 3313 

Mobile: +61 414 521 124 

Unit 6, 372 Eastern Valley Way 

Chatswood  NSW  2067 Australia 
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